        Waterfront Report July 10, 2021

M&H installed gravel by the Canoe/Kayak racks.  Ed Zambraski put up a split rail fence past the gravel.  Robert Smith built two new Canoe/Kayak racks.  He and nick Sampson installed them.  Many of those who signed up for them have not yet used their spaces.  I am going to call them 
Some of the grass seed that M&H put down did not grow even though Nick and Gail Sampson watered it.  We will try again in the fall.
Nick Sampson made a sign to go Paul Ellis’s slip which has been deeded to the Ellis Family.  It says “Reserved for the Ellis Family”.  He and Ed also put up No ATV signs.
The road to the Harbor has been renamed Nile Brook Way.  The sign has finally been installed.  We are Number 9.
The Waterfront committee has done  great work down at the harbor.
Mary-Ellen Moroney, Harbormaster
 

